
thorpeprimary.org.uk

Headteacher's Award 
Reception-Aria
Year 1- Thomas
Year 3- Rubie
Year 4- Isabelle
Year 5- Poppy
Year 6- Harry

British Values Award

Reception- Amani
Year 1- Charlie
Year 3- Anaya
Year 4- Dominic
Year 5- Alex
Year 6- Leah

Sporting Spirit Award

EYFS- Ezra
Year 1- Joey
Year 3- Charlie
Year 4- Mason
Year 5- Reggie
Year 6- Isabella

AWARD WINNERS We hope this newsletter finds you well and ready for another exciting week at
Thorpe! We have a range of events and updates to share with you, so please see
information below:

Appreciation for Local Businesses
A heartfelt thank you to all our local businesses who generously sponsored and
contributed gifts and prizes for our annual Christmas Fair. Your support played a
vital role in making the event a great success. We are truly grateful for your ongoing
commitment to our school and community. These include Mama's Pizza, WW Estate
Agent, Sugden's Estate Agent, Townend Estate Agent, Towngate Fisheries, Hopes
Newsagent Baildon, BBeautiful, Idle Post Office, Idle Sandwich Company, Idle Draper
Symposium, Idle Greetings and Go Local. An extra thank you goes to Natalie
Rodgers for her continued support with fundraising over the years.
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Build Your Own Burger Day – Open to All
Get ready for a sizzling event! Next Thursday 18th, we're hosting a "Build
Your Own Burger Day." This event is open to all children. It's a fantastic
opportunity have some fun, and enjoy a delicious meal. We encourage
every child to participate and make it a memorable day. We will send
out a letter on Monday to return to the office. 

Thank You to Pupil Voice
We want to express our sincere gratitude to our Pupil Voice representatives for their
continuous dedication and hard work within the school. Your voices and ideas
contribute immensely to making our school an even better place for learning and
growth. Thank you for being active participants in shaping our school community.
We now have ‘Play Leaders’, ‘School Council’ and the ‘Curriculum Crew’ up and
running. Watch this space. 

Headteacher’s Award

Reception- Megan
Year 1- Isaac
Year 2- Millie
Year 3- Elliot
Year 4- Subhaan
Year 5- Esme
Year 6- Alex

British Value Award

Reception- Alex
Year 1- Amani
Year 2- Joey
Year 3- Matilda
Year 4- Lex
Year 5- Lily
Year 6- Lucie M 

Sporting Spirit Award

Reception- Florence
Year 1- Aleena
Year 2- Courtney
Year 3- Thomas
Year 4- Harley
Year 5- Molly 
Year 6- Lucille

Onesie Treat for Amber House
A huge "Well Done!" to all the children of Amber House for their fantastic efforts
recently to win the House Points. To celebrate their hard work and positive
contributions, the school organised a special onesie treat day for them today. It was
heart-warming to see the joy and camaraderie among the children as they
enjoyed this well-deserved reward.

SAFEGUARDING/ CHILD PROTECTION

Our designated safeguarding officers are: Mr Mennell (Designated safeguarding
lead), Mr Mackinnon (Assistant Headteacher), Miss Webb (Assistant Headteacher)
and Mrs Fletcher (Pastoral Lead). For any child protection concerns or any concerns
of a sensitive nature, please do come and speak to any of the members in our team
and we will of course be more than happy to help. 
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Thank you for your continued support,

Mr Mennell

Exciting Activities This Week
We've had an exciting week yet again with some fantastic learning happening
throughout school. 

3rd January- School Reopens
22nd January- After School Phonics
Meeting
30th January- Reception Eureka Trip
1st February- Reception Tea Party for
Parents
5th/6th/7th February- Year 6
Residential
9th February- Last Day of School

Reception’s Gruffalo Lunch

STEM After School Club


